
June 6, 2017 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

Optik K&R retained PL Energy Services due to rising energy expenses at our eye care manufacturing 

facility.  PL Energy Services met with our management team and recommended an ASHRAE Level II 

Energy Audit. I was concerned the application process for a rebate would time consuming and 

frustrating. However, PL conveniently arranged for a rebate of 50% of the cost of the Energy Audit 

without any effort on my part. 

PL’s Energy Audit showed a detailed, comprehensive breakdown of the equipment at our facility, 

itemizing energy consumption, areas for improvement, rebates and payback.  Based on their guidance, 

we have prioritized and completed the first project (lighting) and are now looking at subsequent 

projects.   

We are pleased with the expertise, professionalism and straightforward answers provided by PL Energy 

Services and would recommend PL Energy Services to anyone looking to reduce energy consumption 

and maintenance costs.  

Yours truly,  

 

Ryan Maxwell 
President 
Optik K&R 
425 Midwest Road Toronto 

Ontario, Canada M1P 3A6 

 


